Y& TOWN OF
»> SOUTH BRUCE PENINSULA

Road Closure Notice

Kurtis McDermid Day
August 29, 2022

Please be advised that the Town of South Bruce Peninsula is hosting a Kurtis
McDermid Day on August 29, 2022.

As part of the festivities, there will be a parade and gathering under the Sauble Beach
sign, where Kurtis will share the Stanley Cup and his accomplishment with the
community.

To accommodate the parade and gathering, Main Street from the Sauble Beach sign to
Second Avenue North will be closed to vehicular traffic from 8 am until 3 pm. Town staff
will be at the barricades and can accommodate your access and egress from your
property until approximately 10 am, after which point no vehicles will be allowed
through.

There will be free parking in Sauble Beach to coincide with the day’s events. Prior to
the road closures, please feel free to park your vehicles on Second Avenue South,
municipal parking lot or any other Sauble street where parking is permitted.

We apologize for the inconvenience and hope you can join us at the parade and
celebrate with the McDermid family.

Sincerely

£

Bill Jones | Chief Administrative Officer
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